
 

  
  
 
Request for Approval of Interlocal Agreement between 

the City of Odessa and Ector County ISD Regarding 
Crossing Guard Agreement 

 
Ector County ISD is requesting approval to continue participation in the Crossing Guard 
contract with the City of Odessa. The contract states that the City and Ector County ISD 
will share the cost of said crossing guard budget on an equal 50/50 basis for all schools 
located in the city limits for the 2019-2020 school year.  

 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 


